
____________________________________________________________

The Parent Faculty Guild invites all Academy of Saint Paul 

students and their siblings to the Halloween

on Tuesday October 30 from 4:00 to 5:30 

in the ASP Parking Lot

Arrive at 3:30 to decorate your vehicle while your kids 

play in the cafeteria

Family Name: ___________________   

Students/Siblings Name(s)/Grade(s): ________________________________________________________________

Vehicle Participation with your child(ren) ($5 per vehicle) $________

Trunk or Treaters without vehicle ($5 per child) $________

Total Amount Enclosed $________

Make checks payable to Academy of St Paul PFG.

____ I’d like to volunteer, contact me!                       _____ I can’t attend, but I’d like to make a candy/treat donation

Important safety information on back

Spooktacular prizes for the most creative 
trunk, the scariest trunk, and judges’ 
choice trunk AND the most original 
costume, the scariest costume, the 

cutest costume, the funniest costume, 
and best  group costume.

Registration due by Thursday October 25



What is a Trunk or Treat?   It’s a Halloween event where people gather 
and park their cars in a large parking lot. They open their trunks or the 
backs of their vehicles, and decorate them.  Then they pass out candy 
from their trunks.

How do you make sure the kids stay safe?  Every family participating 
has to be pre-registered, and cars entering the parking lot are checked 
off by volunteers against the list of registrations.  Volunteers will be 
posted at the ends of the driveways to make sure no cars enter from the 
parish center side or after the event starts.

Families should arrive at 3:30.  All students and their siblings must report 
to the cafeteria until the event begins at 4:00 and will be checked 

against the preregistration list.  Their parents can either park and 
decorate the trunk, or exit the ASP parking lot and park across the street 
at the church.  For the safety of the students, only non-students can 
decorate the cars.

No cars are allowed to leave until the event is over at 5:30.

Will it be fun?  Absolutely!  There will be contests for costumes and trunks.  
Watching the children having a great time in a safe environment is the 

best enjoyment of all!

Need a little inspiration? Search the web or Pinterest for ideas.

Questions? 

Danesa Wojtowicz 

Danesa24@aol.com or (201)741-5114 


